
Please check for any lost items in the cafeteria.  There are many sweatshirts, water bottles and
lunch bags.

Bring your own water bottle to school each day.  Please do not go to the health office for a cup,
they are only for administering medication. Water fountains are open for use.

This is a friendly reminder that decorating the outside of lockers is not allowed.

All cellphones should be off and kept in lockers.

Confirm with your parent/guardian BEFORE school if you are staying for clubs  and how you will
be getting home.

There will be a late bus on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays only.


